
THIS WEEK 
Sunday, November 3 
Digging Deeper (Jr. and Sr. High) 9:30-10:15 AM 
Worship Service 10:30 AM  
The Lord’s Supper 

*Young Adults' Potluck Fellowship 1:00-3:00 PM 
The Wiltsies’ Home: 13 Havenridge Court 

If you are between the ages of 18 and 35, come and hang out 
with us for food, fun, and fellowship around God's Word. Please 
bring a side dish, a drink, or a dessert to share. And if you own a 
Bible, bring that as well. 

Tuesday, November 5 
Women of Power 9:30-11:30 AM 

Wednesday, November 6 
Men’s Book Study 7:00-9:00 PM  

Thursday, November 7 
Prayer Meeting 10:00-11:00 AM (in the chapel)  
Eastwood Youth (Jr. and Sr. High) 7:00-8:30 PM  

Sunday, November 10 
Digging Deeper (Jr. and Sr. High) 9:30-10:15 AM 
Worship Service 10:30 AM  

Clothing Donations  
Clothing donations are becoming more and more common on 
Sunday morning. Although we really appreciate your 
thoughtfulness in bringing your donations to us, there is no one 
available to receive them on Sunday morning. So, please bring 
your clothing donations during office hours. If that does not 
work for you, you may also bring them on the first and third 
Saturday of the month during our clothing outreach hours.   

UPCOMING EVENTS    

Baby Shower  
Saturday, November 16, 2:00-4:00 PM 

Ladies, join us for a baby shower honouring Emily Morrison. This 
is a lovely way to support Emily while enjoying fellowship, 
games, and refreshments. 

If you would like to contribute to the group gift, please bring 
your cash donation to the Welcome Centre. 

EFBC Membership Class  
Sunday, November 17, 3:00-5:00 PM 

The EFBC membership class will cover biblical church 
membership and what that looks like in practice. If you call 
Eastwood your home church, or would like to learn more about 
local church membership, please consider joining this class. 

To join, please sign up at the Welcome Centre. 

Operation Christmas Child   
Operation Christmas Child is a project of Samaritan’s Purse, an 
international relief organization. Their mission is to provide their 
partners around the world with shoeboxes filled with small toys, 
hygiene items, and school supplies as a means of reaching out 
to children in their own communities with the Good News of 
Jesus Christ.  

To participate, pick up a shoebox in the foyer, fill it, and return it 
to the church by Sunday, November 17. If possible, please 
include the $12 shipping fee required to ship each shoebox.    

Thank You! 
Thank you to our church family for your prayers, support, and 
meals in the passing of our dad. We felt loved and supported. 

Jake and Margaret Klassen and Rob and Helen Nichols


